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8.6.18     Issue 28                                                                       

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Well we have started the last half term of the school year with an incredibly busy and successful week. Monday 

saw Year 3/4/5 and 6 attend the Psalm Games at Redmarley School where they competed in World Cup football 

related games. The theme of the morning was perseverance and all of our children had that by the bucket full. On 

Tuesday our Year 6 children went to Gloucester Cathedral for their Leaver’s Service; the children all thoroughly 

enjoyed it and Keaton and Mac made us particularly proud by reading so brilliantly in the service. Wednesday saw 

some of Class 3 off to a cricket tournament in Tewkesbury where Miss Mison said they played extremely well and 

showed some super cricket skills. Thursday arrived and that must mean it was Rounders Tournament at JMHS and 

Forest School for Class 1 – it was very quiet in school yesterday morning. So all in all a very good first week back. 

All photos of these activities will be on the school website class pages. 

It is with regret that we have had to cancel the Car Boot Sale planned for 16th June; we did not receive enough 

parental support to run this. We are though, going to hold a cake sale with refreshments after Sports Day on 

Wednesday June 20th. We will be asking for donations of cakes for that occasion. 

We are also inviting parents and children back to school after the Leaver’s Service on the last day of term July 25th. 

It is always a rush after church and we appreciate that some people would like to take photos of the leavers etc 

and this will give everyone an opportunity to do this. We will provide tea, coffee and squash and in addition you 

may like to bring a picnic. We envisage that this would run for about an hour and a half. 

Ledbury Community Day -  Saturday 9th June 

Please come and visit our stand at Ledbury Community Day on Saturday.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance for the Week 

Class 1  - 99%  %      Class 2 –97% Class 3  - 99 %     Whole School – 98% 

  

 

Bromesberrow News 

Tel: 01531 650340  e-mail:  admin@st-marys-bromesberrow.gloucs.sch.uk 

Follow on Twitter - @bromesberrow 
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Dates for the diary: 

Wednesday 13th June    Bellboating (Class 3)  

Saturday 16th June CANCELLED  BFG Car Boot and Table Top Sale at Village Hall (am) 

Tuesday 18th June    Class 1 visit to Ledbury (Just Rachel) 

Wednesday 20th June    Sports Afternoon (unless wet)  Cake sale and refreshments after. 

Wednesday 20th June    No Superstars Club after school today 

Thursday 21st June (6pm – 7.30pm)  Yr 6 Information Evening (John Masefield High School) 

Tuesday 26th June    Stay and Play Afternoon - Preschool 

Wednesday 27th June    Reserve Sports Afternoon. 

Friday 29th June     Yr 5 Taster Day – John Masefield High School 

Friday 29th June   (2.40pm)   Achievement Assembly 

Thursday 5th July    Yr 6 Taster Day – John Masefield High School 

Monday 9th July   (3.15pm – 5.30pm)  Parent Consultations 

Tuesday 10th July     Governor Board Meeting (6pm) 

Wed 11th – Fri 13th July    Oaker Wood Residential 

Monday 16th July  (5pm – 7pm)   Parent Consultations 

Wednesday 25th July (1.30pm)  Service in St Mary’s Church 

Wednesday 25th July  Break up – Parents and Children are invited back to school for 

refreshments . 
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